From: Heather Bleemers <heather.bleemers@lacity.org>

Sent time: 02/09/2017 09:42:05 AM

To: jlonner@burnsbouchard.com

Subject: Thank you for your email, I am out of the office Re: Hollywood Center Studios: ZA-2011-1682(VCO)(SPR)(PA1)

Thank you for your email. I am out of the office and will return on
Monday, February 13th.

For *urgent* matters only, please contact Oliver Netbrun at
Oliver.Netburn@lacity.org

Thank you.

HEATHER BLEEMERS
City Planner
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